TOWN/VILLAGE OF HARRISON
COMPTROLLER’S OFFICE

TO: RONALD BELMONT, MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE VILLAGE BOARD

FROM: MAUREEN MACKENZIE, TREASURER

RE: VILLAGE BOARD MEETING OF JANUARY 26, 2017

DATE: January 24, 2017

Authorization is requested for the Village to lend funds to the Parking Authority
In the amount of $43,000 to cover the costs associated with hiring Desman
Associates for the purpose of a Revenue Assessment Parking Study and a Parking
Meter Study, Specifications and Bid Process.

The total costs for the two contracts is $60,000. At the Village Board Meeting

of November 16, 2016, the board authorized $17,000 to be transferred to the
Parking Authority leaving $43,000 to be covered.



